To: The Planning and Zoning Commission CoLORADO

Thru: Matthew R. Gennett, AICP, Planning Manager
From: Jared Barnes, Planner |

Date: July 15, 2008 Meeting

Re: Harry A. Nottingham Park Master Plan Presentation
Introduction:

Pedro Campos, on behalf of VAg, Inc., will present a PowerPoint presentation which
outlines the draft of the Harry A. Nottingham Park Master Plan. The PowerPoint slide
presentation is attached to this memorandum as Exhibit A and has been formatted for
note taking with three slides per page.

Staff Recommendation:

Staff recommends that the Planning and Zoning Commission provide feedback for the
design team to address in the forthcoming draft Master Plan document scheduled for
adoption via resolution on the August 5, 2008 Commission meeting agenda.

Attachments:

Exhibit A; PowerPoint Slideshow Presentation



